


1 September 26,2007 

I 
I El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
1 360 Fair Lane 
4 Placerville, CA. 95667 

Dear Board: 

I am writing to voice my concern regarding the future of oak woodlands in our county. I have 
found it difficult to attend the hearings on this matter so I hope that this letter will serve to 
express my concern on the importance of saving oak trees. 

I understand that new housing will continue to grow in our county but the loss of oak woodlands 
would be tragic. I feel that this loss would take away from the heritage of our beautiful county. 

You have several policies to choose from in the protection of our oak trees. I feel very strongly 
that you should choose to protect all oak trees, not just those miles away from future urban 
development, but those where future residents will be living. I feel very strongly that this should 
be your obligation to to the people of El Dorado County and to our native oak woodlands. 

Thank you allowing me to express my concern about the future of our oak woodlands. 

Sincerely, 

Telephone # (530) 62 1-3025 


